
Little Reddings 
Primary 
school  

 Reception 

Home school links 

 Please join your child for Open Door Learning 

if you can between 8:40 and 8:50. During this 

time your child will be taking part in a Busy 

Fingers group and engage in an activity each 

day to develop their fine motor skills.  

 

 Reading books will be changed twice a week. 

Please read with your child everyday and 

comment in their reading record.  

 

 Please ensure that book bags come to school 

everyday. Book bags are available with the 

School Uniform at Mapac 

   -the online shop.  

Reception  Curriculum 

Overview  

Reception Team 

Miss Cantwell  

Ms Celaschi 

Miss Zeto 

If you have any questions/concerns, please make an 

appointment to see the Class Teacher, Miss Cantwell in 

the first instance.  

If your child has a packed lunch they must have access to 

healthy and nutritious food. Fresh sandwiches, salads, 

fruit and vegetables, yoghurts, cheese and biscuits, 

smoothies etc.  

How to help your child at home? Practice their phonic 

sounds 2 and 3 and encourage them to write their name.  

Here are some useful websites. CBeebies , Primary 

Games, ICT games, Crickweb, Woodlands interactive, 

Maths Zone, Topmarks. 

 



 

Our topics this term are: 

Can I switch it on?  

and 

Why do lady birds have spots?  

 

The first half of the term we will learning about different types 

of technology in our homes and in school. Exploring electronic 

games, toys and other forms of communication.  

 

In the second half of the term the children will be learning 

about mini-beasts and their similarities and differences. They 

will learn about growth and change by observing different life 

cycles.  

 

During the term a Bug man will visit the children with different 

creepy crawlies.  

Talk for writing  

In English the children will be learning the texts.  

The Three Billy Goats Gruff  

and 

The bad tempered lady bird  

 

Attendance  

 

Children are more likely to succeed in their learning 

when they attend school consistently. So please make 

sure your child comes to school every day. 

 

If your child is not able to come in due to illnesses, 

please ring the school and let us know. 

 

 

Spring Term 2018  

Welcome back we hope you have had a great 

holiday and are ready to learn!  

This leaflet is designed to  

inform you of the curriculum that your child will 

be following this term.   

PE  

PE sessions will be led by the class teacher. 

Please make sure the correct PE kit is in school 

 LRS blue t-shirt 

 Navy / black shorts  or jogging bottoms 

 Plimsolls  


